Dear Mr. Hess:
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June 4, 2020

My office has received information referencing various social media posts you have made
which are inappropriate. I will not tolerate behavior like this from anyone representing the State of

West Virginia. Therefore, I am removing you, effective immediately, from the State Fire
Commission,

Sincerely,

Jim Justic
Governor
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